LWSA ANNUAL MEETING,
PHRF CRUISING FLEET & J-80 FLEET 1 
DINNER & AWARDS PRESENTATION

RSVP FORM

Please reserve seating for ____people for the LWSA Annual Meeting and Awards Dinner scheduled for Sunday, October 19, 2008 at the Owl’s Nest Golf Club in Campton, NH.  My party will have  _____ people coming for dinner at $30 per person, tax and gratuity included.  I understand I can make payment by cash, check or credit card on the evening of the event.  If I choose to make payment in advance by credit card, I will call Patty Martin at 603-726-3076 X 217.  Non sailing guests are welcome to attend.
Additionally, I would like to enter a foursome representing the vessel named ___________________________in the golf tournament.  Alternatively, _____of us would like to be teamed up with players from another vessel to make up a foursome for the golf tournament.  I have ____ extra people who would like to play in the tournament.  Please team these extra people up with other players who aren’t part of another foursome.  Every foursome will start on the white tees.  Whenever your team scores a birdie, your team moves back to a tougher tee.  Whenever you score a bogey, you get to move forward to an easier tee.  This is how we neutralize ringers and make the tournament fun and fair for all teams.
Name__                                  ____ Vessel  Name(Optional)________________________
E-Mail Address_____________________________ Phone________________________

The following people will be accompanying me to the event:










 Yes/No          Yes/No
Name______________________________________________Golf ______ Dinner____

Name______________________________________________Golf ______ Dinner____

Name______________________________________________Golf ______ Dinner____

Name______________________________________________Golf ______ Dinner____

Name______________________________________________Golf ______ Dinner____

Please FAX filled out forms to Patty at 603-726-4897 or scan and e-mail the forms to patty@owlsnestgolf.com .  Alternatively, forms may be mailed to Patty Martin, C/O Owl’s Nest Golf Club, PO Box 470, Campton, NH 03223.  Any checks should be made payable to Owl’s Nest Golf Club. For questions about the evening, call Tom Mullen at 603-726-3076 X 219.  If you’d like to pay by credit card in advance over the phone, call Patty at 603-726-3076 X 217
